R02647

RAFAT A. SHAHID, Assistant Agency Director

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH Hazardous Materials Division 80 Swan Way, Rm. 200 Oakland, CA 94621 (510) 271-4320

January 03, 1994

ATTN: Maryann Leshin

City Of Emeryville 2200 Powell St. 12th Floor Emeryville CA 94608

RE: Project # 5034A - M at 1056 48th St. in Emeryville 94608

Dear Property Owner/Designee:

Our records indicate the deposit/refund account for the above project has fallen below the minimum deposit amount. To replenish the account, please submit an additional deposit of \$800.00, payable to Alameda County.

Please write your project number and site address on your check.

We must receive this deposit before we perform any further work on this project. At the completion of this project, any unused monies will be refunded to you or your designee.

If you have any questions, please contact Madhulla Logan at (510) 271-4320.

Sincerely,

Edgar B Howell III, Chief Hazardous Materials Division

c: files/inspector



April 9, 1991

Ms. Maryann Leshin City of Emeryville Redevelopment Agency 2200 Powell Street, Suite 1200 Emeryville, CA 94608 DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH Hazardous Materials Program 80 Swan Way, Rm. 200 Oakland, CA 94621 (415)

RE: Preliminary Environmental Assessment 1056 48th Street, Emeryville 94608

Dear Ms. Leshin:

This letter is in response to our recent conversation regarding a preliminary environmental assessment report that the Alameda County Department of Environmental Health, Hazardous Materials Division will be receiving from Subsurface Consultant, Inc. for the referenced site. Before this report can be reviewed and approved for implementation, it is necessary that you submit to this office a deposit of \$536.00 made payable to the County of Alameda.

This deposit is authorized under Section 3-141.6 of the Ordinance Code of the County of Alameda and is used to cover the expenses incurred by the County personnel in the execution of their oversight responsibilities associated with the project. Records of the time County employees commit to the project are maintained and the deposit is charged an hourly rate of \$67.00. Upon completion of the project, the balance of the deposit will be refunded to you.

Once this deposit issue is addressed, our office will review the submitted report and issue a written response in a timely manner. If you have any question concerning this letter, please contact me at (415) 271-4320.

Sincerely,

Susan L. Hugo

Swean L. Hugo

Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Rafat A. Shahid, Assistant Agency Director, Environmental
Health

files